ÈCOLE LORD SELKIRK ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

1750 East 22nd Avenue, Vancouver, BC V5N 2P7

Phone: 604-713-4650 soca Fax: 604-713-4657

http://go.vsb.bc.ca/schools/selkirk/Pages/default.aspx

Important Information – Please Translate 这是一份重要信息 — 请找人为您翻译ڬٺيد ترجمه لطفا مهم اطلاعاتMahalagang Impormasyon - Paki salin sa sariling wika 중요한 정보 - 번역 부탁드립니다 ਮਹੱਤਵਪੂਰਨ ਜਾਣਕਾਰੀ-ਮਿਹਰਬਾਨੀ ਕਰਕੇ ਅਨੁਵਾਦ ਕਰੋ/ਕਰਵਾਓ Важная информация!Переведите,пожалу

December 2, 2016 Dear Parents,

We wanted to let you know that the most recent newsletter is on the Selkirk School Website (see link above). We are sending this letter as follow up to ensure that every family who wishes to receive communication by email is on our email list.

We greatly value communication with our Selkirk families and use the newsletter and website as means to share information and help families get involved in the community. In addition, we are often asking for feedback and, or support with various school programs and initiatives.

For your information, The Cedar's Bark Newsletter will be released on Friday January 13th, Friday February 10th, Thursday April 13th, Friday May 18th and Thursday June 15th. Selkirk news (including the Cedar's Bark) can also be found on the PAC website under the *Current News* tab.

We will be sending newsletter communication via email to all parents that have completed the CASL (Canadian Anti-Spam Legislation) form and paper copies to those who have not given permission.

If you <u>did not receive</u> the last newsletter, please let our office know by completing the form below. Please clearly print your name, your child's name, division number, and your e-mail address at the bottom and have your child return it to the office.

Many thanks,		
Ms. Shannon Burton		
Principal		
Parent/Guardian Name:	Email:	
Parent/Guardian Name:	Email:	
Child's Name	Division:	